
Notification of Withdrawn Application for      W0311-01    – Kilsaran 
Concrete Unlimited Company 

Dear Sir or Madam,

Further to previous correspondence, the EPA notifies you that the licence 
application from Kilsaran Concrete Unlimited Company has been 
withdrawn/abandoned in respect of the site named Kilsaran Concrete Unlimited 
Company, Ballinclare Quarry, Kilbride, Wicklow, A67 HN12, Register No. W0311-
01.  

That being the case, it is no longer the function of the EPA to consider any 
documentation received by it which relates to this application.

A copy of all documentation in relation to this application is available to view on 
the EPA’s website www.epa.ie.

Please note that there is no requirement for you to acknowledge receipt of this 
email.

Yours faithfully,
Environmental Licensing Programme
Office of Environmental Sustainability 
Tel: 053-9160600

Sent: 08-03-2024

To: Amanda O'Sullivan;  Chris Mitchell;  Christian Osthoff;  Joanna 
Troughton;  Keith Hutchinson;  Mary Kavanagh;  michael dwyer;  Terry 
Hughes

From: noreply Reply
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